
 

  

 

 

We are here to help during those more challenging weeks. 

This week the sun has shone, and children have 

been enjoying the novelty of home learning.  

As parents, you have done a fab job in keeping 

your children learning, but we understand that 

there will be times when you struggle with 

juggling working from home yourself or running 

the house with restless children  

around or keeping home  

learning going when  

the novelty has worn  

off, or even just the  

isolation of being away  

from friends and family. 
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St Cuthbert’s Roman Catholic Academy Trust 

Well done parents and carers – a great week of 

home learning! 

As we start a second week of home learning, we 

have to say how impressed we have been by how 

you have risen to the challenge of home learning! 

Twitter is one of the best ways 

to keep in touch so find out 

about all the latest online 

learning and share your stories 

Here are the twitter  

tags from each school. 

Our teachers are always available to answer any queries which you 

have through the seesaw platform you have for your child and twitter. 

There is also the weekly phone call that the teachers will be doing. 

Although there will not be any calls over the Easter period. 

Teachers will make contact again the week beginning the 17th April. 



  

 
We know that in the weeks ahead you may feel like you need 

support and we want to be there for you as much as we can. 

If you have worries about your child’s mental health 

likewise, if you are worried about money, loneliness, 

parenting issues or your own mental health, then you can 

email each school and we will be there to offer support and 

practical advice or put you in contact with further support: 

Look out for Home Learning Resources! 

We’ve been very busy putting some more resources 

together that you can access on seesaw and the 

school websites for St Richard’s and St Anthony’s. 

 

St Anthony’s: www.st-anthonys.hull.sch.uk  

St Richard’s: www.st-richards.co.uk  

 

You will find some simple Lent 

and Easter activities there 

that you can complete 

together! 

-   Pope Francis 

Make sure to share your 

work, we love seeing it 

on seesaw and twitter! 
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